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The SOWNY Chapter of AMICA continues to be a vibrant group with an 
enthusiastic core of individuals.  We are continuing our efforts to recruit 
new members and are fortunate to  have two new couples interested in 
joining our organization.

During the past year we have had four separate meetings at different 
venues.  Each meeting has had approximately 18 people in attendance.  
This year we have a schedule of four meetings with a fifth meeting a 
possibility.

One activity that has encouraged interest in our chapter is the forthcoming 
AMICA Convention in 2010.  The SOWNY chapter will host the convention 
at the Hyatt Regency Hotel in downtown Buffalo.  The Regency, probably 
the nicest hotel in the city, carries the Hyatt tradition of great hospitality, 
convenience, and comfort.  The Regency will be undergoing a $15 Million 
renovation starting late this summer and will be completed by 2009.  The 
Convention program, which is still in its planning stages, promises to be 
filled with the best of everything from our area.

Our chapter and our support groups are looking forward to making your 
stay in 2010 enjoyable and memorable in every way.
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